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Hello members of Dog Guide Handlers Australia and Welcome to the latest edition of our Newsletter, where we update you on what's been happening with DGHA.

This email newsletter is our method of keeping members informed of DGHA activities and information, therefore it is important to keep our members database up to date.  Accordingly, if your contact details change, an email message to advise us of the changes would be appreciated. 

DGHA COMMITTEE:
There has been a reshuffle of the DGHA executive committee, and Greg Madson has been appointed as President, and continues in the role of Treasurer.
Phil Menzie has been appointed to the position of Vice President.

PAYMENT OF MEMBERSHIP FEE:

DGHA  has added a facility for people to pay the membership fee online via the website, using credit card via secure PayPal.  There is a button link on the membership page to enable new members to use this payment option.
DGHA WEBSITE:

The website has been updated to include a link to download the FAQ Fact Sheet  “Travelling with a Dog Guide.”  

This document was developed as a resource for all dog guide handlers, from the experiences of DGHA members who have travelled with their dog guides.

GUEST SPEAKERS:

On Friday 20 April, veterinarian Dr Donna Bennett from Queensland spoke to our members about dog nutrition.    Her presentation is now available as an audio download  from the DGHA website  Archives page.
Future guest speakers will include Daniel Kish to talk about echo location, and a Puppy Raiser to speak about her experiences of puppy raising. 
TOILETING AREAS AT AIRPORTS
DGHA continues to advocate for Australian Airports to provide easily accessible toileting areas for assistance dogs.
We are pleased to announce that DGHA President, Greg Madson, has obtained an assurance that dog toileting facilities will be included in the planned upgrade of Perth Airport in Western Australia.

DGHA MEMBERSHIP:

DGHA now has a total of31  financial members, being 26 full members, and 6 associate members.
We welcome our new members, and welcome back our renewing members since our last newsletter.
MEMBER’S SURVEY:

The DGHA Committee continues to work on developing  a survey which will explore the issue of Dog Guide Health.  Please stay tuned to receive an invitation to complete this survey online.  
These surveys are an important feedback tool which will enable our members to contribute to the work of DGHA.
CALL FOR CONTRIBUTIONS:
DGHA member, Janet Shaw is currently developing a Book, called “Guide Dogs Behaving Badly” and is seeking contributions from people who have dog guides.
If you have a humorous story about your dog guide, and would like To make a contribution to this  book, you can submit your story online, please visit the website;

http://janetshaw.com/suggest/
Alternatively, please contact co-author Carey, on telephone;   0411152202
Or via email;  careycosie@hotmail.com
Carey is happy to transcribe your story over the telephone, if you are unable to  contribute your story online.

We encourage members to contact us by email at any time, if you have questions, comments, or identify issues of importance.

Thank you for your continued interest and support of DGHA.  Your contributions are always appreciated and welcome.

Regards,

The Executive Committee.
Dog Guide Handlers Australia.

Email: dgha@dgha.org.au 

Website: www.dgha.org.au 

